
 

 

 

 

Month Outputs (What we are doing OCT-MAR) 

October • Completion of Genuine Partnerships training and Worcestershire co-production vision established  
• Initial first draft toolkit for workforce published on webpage  
• Working with “What works well in SEND” organisation with a group of local authorities to improve co-production in Worcestershire 
• Sept to early October plans to enable young people to contribute to SEND self-evaluation framework (SEF) 
• Board to begin attending Voices United forum and CYP to attend October SEND and AP exec board meeting 
 

November • Named lead person identified in each service and linked with co-production officers  
• Attend headteacher briefing and Worcestershire Association of Secondary Headteachers (WASH) meeting  

 
December • Reviewing of service level participation with CYP with identified lead person (to collect quarterly) 

• Voices United Forum – a day to offer training to members and have some fun! 
• Radio interview with CYP. Organise promotional footage for social media  
 

January • Co-production event week at locations with Elective home educated (EHE) and educated other than in school (EOTAS) cohort  
• Formally launch the Worcestershire outcomes for CYP with SEND 
• Plan the quality assurance programme on the calendar to pinpoint areas of focus  

 
February  • Delivery plan update event. CYP to attend to hear directly from the delivery leads and to have opportunity raise questions (online or in person) 

• Review training offer feedback from participants, what has been the impact of this training?  
• Youth Voice matters event in Birmingham (7 tickets reserved for CYP to attend) 

 
March • Showcase year of co-production – press release and radio interview.  

• Host a celebratory event for CYP to recognise work with the LAP 
• CYP to participate in quality assurance activity (1st stage) 
 



 


